Village of Oakwood Hills

September 11, 2014

Dear Residents and Friends,

I am looking forward to working on behalf of all the residents in a new capacity as
President of Oakwood Hills.

Please be patient with us during this transitional time, we will keep the residents up to
date as best we can. Please watch our website www,oakwoodhills.org for more
information as it becomes available.

Also, if you have not done so already, please sign up for the Village's E-newsletter. If
you know of any Oakwood Hills residents that do not have access to the internet please
pass this information along to them.

Again, thank you for your patience!
Sincerely,

Paul 3. Smith
Acting President
Village of Oakwood Hills
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